
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello 

Yuewen Gong <ywgong@live.ca> 
July 16, 2020 4:45 PM 
CityClerk 
Application of DP 18-837117 

Schedule 1 to the Minutes of the 
Development Permit Panel 
meeting held on Wednesday 
July 29, 2020. ' 

I received the notice recently and feel that there are some concerns may need to be addressed before permitting the 
application. 1. When they design the building, it needs to consider not too close to near-by building such as the Carrera 
building, 2. The building should not close the Mah Bing street, 3. It needs to consider not to affect current green space, 
and the building need to have some green space also. 

Thanks 
Yuewen Gong 
Residence of Carreras building 

Sent from my iPad 
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